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  18th October 2024 

  

 Dear Parent/Carer 

We are excited to announce that the Treetops Learning Community will be celebrating Multicultural Week when we 
return to school after the half term.  

From Monday 4th November through to Friday 8th November, we have a fantastic line up of activities and ‘Focus 
Days’ tailored for each key stage.   

In addition,our school canteen will be offering special multicultural meals throughout the week (jacket potatoes will 
still be an option each day alongside the choices below): 

• Monday 4th November- British- Sausage and Mash 
• Tuesday 5th  - American - Beef burger and curly fries 
• Wednesday 6th  - Indian - Tandoori Roast Chicken 
• Thursday 7th  - Italian - Macaroni cheese  
• Friday 8th  - Chinese - Sweet and Sour Chicken balls 

On Wednesday, November 6th, we have cultural dress day when we encourage our students to embrace and 
celebrate their own and other cultures by wearing cultural attire. In the afternoon, we'll be showcasing these in a 
catwalk event.  

For the past eight years, we've been privileged to organise this event, and it has consistently been an enriching 
educational journey for both our dedicated staff and our enthusiastic students. We extend our gratitude to all the 
parents who make this experience possible, enabling us to share our cultures and foster unity.  

Together, we work towards promoting inclusive and respectful interactions among students from diverse 
backgrounds.  

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

Ms V Churchman and Mrs J Masheder  


